
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the entire staff of Earl Marriott Secondary, I would like to 
welcome everyone back to school.  I hope that you all enjoyed a safe 
and relaxing summer and that you are looking forward to a year of new 
learning and experiences. This year continues to be very different as we 
adjust our teaching and learning to accommodate schedule changes.  
As announced by the Ministry on July 29th, all schools in BC will be 
starting with students in Learning cohorts to minimize contacts in the 
school.  All secondary schools in Surrey will be on a four quadrant year, 
with two classes per term. Our Grade 10 -12 students will be taking one 
course at school and one course through hybrid learning.  In addition, 
the Surrey School District has announced a Secondary Transition Pro-
gram for Grade 8 and 9, for those families not ready to return to full 
instruction in September.  Full details have been sent to families 
through the District and are on page 4 of this newsletter.  Families must 
indicate their interest in this option by Sept. 4th through the District 
online form included on page 4.   

This summer newsletter is full of information to help  make the return to school a positive experience.  Please take 
the time to read it carefully as it contains schedules for our opening Student Orientation days on Thursday Sept. 10 th 
and Friday Sept. 11th, and our school and district calendar.  It also includes information on school fees and how to 
access your provincial exam results.  With the changes in our school this September, students will not be using lock-
ers.  Please bring materials for both classes with you each day. School newsletters are not mailed home, but can 
be accessed online at www.surreyschools.ca/earlmarriott.  Please confirm that we have your correct contact infor-
mation including a family email address so that you can receive updates throughout the year. 

I would like to welcome our graduating class of 2025.  Our new grade eight students are always excited about the 
move to secondary school, and we want you to know that we are thrilled to have you as part of Earl Marriott Sec-
ondary.  You are joining a school with a tradition of personal excellence and strong commitment to school and com-
munity.  If there are any questions you have about our school opening, please do not hesitate to contact us at the 
school.  Our goal is to ensure that you have all of the information you need to make a good start.  It is not the typical 
start to High School, but we will do everything we can to make it a positive year for you. 

A special welcome back to our graduating class – The Class of 2021.  As the most senior students in the school, you 
have an important role to play in the school culture.  You provide both leadership and motivation to the student 
body.  Make this year one that you will remember for the positive experiences you had, both as an individual and as 
a grad class.  You have tremendous potential, so study hard, set goals for yourself and enjoy your final year.  Once a 
Mariner, always a Mariner! 
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15751-16 Avenue, Surrey, B.C. V4A 1S1 
www.earlmarriott.com 
 

Newsletter Content: 

 School Opening 

 Bell Schedule 

 Grade 8 and 9 Transition Program 

 Plans for Secondary Schools 

 EMS Community Re-Start Plan 

 Counselling Information 

 MyEd BC Quick Reference 

 School Fees/Cash Online 

 Mari-Time App 

 School Map 
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Earl Marriott Secondary has so much to offer with academic and elective programs, as well as athletic and co-curricular activities.  
It is my hope that , as sthings open up, you take advantage of all of these opportunities and become part of the traditions that 
have made EMS such an outstanding school with a reputation for excellence in all we do. 

Mariner parents, we really need you to get involved in all aspects of our school, including the Parent Advisory Council.  Your in-
volvement is most welcome and necessary.  To ensure that you are up to date with everything happening at Earl Marriott Sec-
ondary, please check our website regularly and sign up for alerts.  We are also sending out current information and updates regu-
larly through Twitter: @EarlMarriottSec and through the Maritime App.  Everyone is encouraged to come out! 

When school opens on September 10th, there will be some familiar as well as new faces among our teaching and support staff. 

Returning: 

Ms. Chanelle Brown – Home Economics, Careers 

Ms. Sukhpreet Gill – English, Psychology 

Ms. Ally Ginther - Science 

Ms. Deeya Kaniah – Math 

Ms. Ann Gomez – FRIM Math, Math 

Ms. Sierra Rai – Careers, PE 

Ms. Maya Kvam – LST 

Mr. Dean Shiels – Info Tech, Careers, Marketing 

Mr. Paul Collett – FRIM Science, Science 

Mr. Brody Winters—English, Drama, ELL, Careers 

Mr. Noel Harnett– Tech Ed 

New this year : 

Ms. Aman Gill—English  

Ms. Genie Griggs—LST 

Ms. Nathalie La Roche - French Immersion 

Mr. James Pawelchak – Counselling 

Ms. Jenny Ho – English 

Ms. Farisha Khan – Math 

Ms. Sarah Osachoff - Job share with Nicole Gives - French 

Ms. Janis Tancowny – Photography, Careers 

Ms. Rebecca Yaniv—Textiles 

Ms. Louise Chan—Career Facilitator, Social Studies 

On behalf of the Administration Team, Ms. Occleshaw, Mr. Ratzlaff, Mr. Cowan and myself, we welcome you back to school on 
September 10th, and we look forward to a wonderful year. 

Claudine Davies 

STUDENT TIMETABLES - Coming soon!  

All returning students will receive a message from the school when families will be able to access their 2020-2021 timetable on 
the MyEd BC portal.  Once in the portal, click on the top tab>Family > left side tab> Schedule. When the schedule appears, click 
in the “schedule” heading and then the “term” heading to view your schedule in the correct block order.  Your first term is A and 
B Block.  

New incoming students will have their timetables mailed to their home address.  

All students will receive a hard copy schedule in Block A on September 10th & 11th.  

Parents will log-on with their email and students will log-on with their student number.  



 
 

GRADES 8 AND 9 – JUNIORS 
 

 

 

GRADES 10, 11, 12 

 

 

 

 

TIME MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8:30–10:00 BLOCK A 

10:00–10:15 NUTRITION 

10:15–11:30 BLOCK A 

11:30–12:15 LUNCH 

12:15–2:55 BLOCK B 

      

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TIMING FLOW 

8:30 JUNIORS ARRIVE AND ATTEND CLASS UNTIL 10:00 

9:00 GRAD PROGRAM STUDENTS ARRIVE – IN CLASS UNTIL 11:15 

10:00 – 10:15 NUTRITION BREAK UNIORS 

11:15 – 12:15 
GRAD PROGRAM LUNCH – ON T/W/TH REMAIN IN BUILDING.  

REST OF STUDENTS DEPART. 

11:30 – 12:15 JUNIOR LUNCH 

12:15 – 2:25 T/W/TH – GRAD PROGRAM STUDENTS FACE TO FACE 

2:25 T/W/TH – ALL GRAD PROGRAM STUDENTS DISMISS 

2:55 ALL STUDENTS DISMISS 















 

 

 

 

 

The Counselling Department has five counsellors this year.  The following are the Counsellors and the alpha 
that they are responsible.  Please ensure that you contact the appropriate alpha counsellor (last names) for 
concerns/issues.   

  

Karen Reilly-Clark  A-C   reilly-clark_k@surreyschools.ca 

Danniel Lin    D-Hun  lin_d@surreyschools.ca 

Sharon Sall    Hur-Mc  sall_s@surreyschools.ca 

James Pawelchak   Me-Sco  pawelchak_j@surreyschools.ca 

Nina Sidhu    Se-Z   sidhu_n@surreyschools.ca 

 

Due to Covid-19 and in adhering to social distancing measures, Counsellors will not be using the online sys-
tem for making appointments.  Students who require to see their counsellor for mental health concerns 
and/or other issues/concerns will need to email their counsellor to arrange for an appointment. Counsel-
lors will let the student know when/where the meeting will take place.   

 

Grade 8 and 9 student schedules cannot be changed in any way.  These students have been placed in co-
hort sections, as per the Ministry of Education, and these cannot be changed.   

 

Once a student attends the first class in the Term, they must remain with that cohort. For this reason, clas-
ses cannot be changed after the first day of the term if a student has attended. 

 

Grade 10-12 students with schedule concerns will need to email their counsellor.  There is minimal room or 
space for changes.  These emails will be answered in order of urgency:   

Any students who are missing courses in the current semester will be given priority.   

Schedules will be worked on in the following order: grade 12, 11 and then 10. 

Academic course changes will be priority over elective courses. 

We appreciate in advance the patience that will be required this year on behalf of staff, students and fami-
lies as we work through the requests/emails. 

Counselling Department  
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SCHOOL FEE COLLECTION 
This year, we will be collecting our student fees using the school 
district’s secure online fee payment system. We encourage families 
to log on to our system early. 

Please find a current school fee schedule in this newsletter. We 
would appreciate your attention to this responsibility as soon as 
possible.   

 

STUDENT DEBTS 
Students will be assessed a cost for lost or damaged school property (books, lockers, sport jerseys, etc.) Charges 
are based on the replacement cost of the item. Students must return the same textbook to receive credit, so 
avoid lending textbooks and label your text with your full name and student number. 

 ABSENCES AND LATES 
 Students are expected to be at school and in class on time. It 
is the student’s responsibility to be punctual for all classes. 

· ABSENT ƻǊ LATE - Parents are asked to phone the school in 
the morning. 

. Students showing any symptoms must stay home 

VACATIONS DURING SCHOOL TIME 
Students away on extended vacations (4 or more days) during school time must complete an extended absence 
form, available in the office, before departure. The school is not in a position to grant permission to any stu-
dents to miss school for an extended holiday period, and it is important to be aware of the possible effects on 
achievement. Further, it is not required that teachers provide work for students on vacation. 



 

IMPORTANT  NOTICE  RE:  MEDICAL ALERTS 

A Medical Alert condition is defined as a physician diagnosed, potentially life 
threatening condition such as: 

    

Diabetes    Epilepsy   

Severe asthma   Serious Heart Conditions 

Blood clotting disorders  Anaphylaxis (history of severe allergic response) 

 

Parents are responsible to update the school with any medical issues. In emergency situations, a parent/
guardian (or the emergency contact) shall be contacted and the student taken to a hospital. As per District poli-
cy, we are unable to provide students with any over-the-counter medication (eg. Tylenol, Advil).   

STUDENT  PARKING  

As there is limited student parking at EMS, student parking is only available to grade 
12 students and is on a first-come first-served basis in the designated student rows 
only. Students parking in Visitor or Staff Stalls (including near or around the porta-
bles) or parked illegally (including in the laneway behind the gym), may result in the 
student’s car being towed at the owners’ expense (minimum charge $185.00).  Park-
ing at school is a privilege.  Unsafe driving practices will result in this privilege being 
revoked.  Grade 12 students with a valid drivers license and their “N” will be able to 
register via the student sign up system on September 23rd to obtain a parking decal.  

   

 

PARENT PARKING 

Please be sure to park in the marked Visitor spaces only when you visit the school and then report to the office. 




















